What is the PSG & PSG Membership

What is the PSG?

Did you know that Alcuin has a formal volunteer society, informally known as the Parent
Support Group (PSG), formally known as: ‘St Alcuin College for the Liberal Arts
Community Volunteer Society’?

Our PSG is what you may be familiar with in the public school system as a PAC. When
you enrolled your child at Alcuin College, you chose a parent or guardian to be a
member of the PSG. If you have more than one child at Alcuin College, you may have
chosen two parents or guardians to be members of the PSG.

Our PSG held its Annual General Meeting (AGM) on 15th May, 2024 and members of
the PSG voted the following parent volunteers onto the PSG Board of Directors for the
2024-25 academic year:

President: Tracy H.

Vice President: Karen B.

Treasurer: Kristen G.

Secretary: Shubha K.

Directors at Large: Audrey B., Dani F., Jenny B., Katie S., Sohie M.

PSG Membership

Every family with a student at Alcuin College is invited to enroll onto the PSG. One
parent or guardian was chosen to be a voting member at the time that the student was
enrolled. If you have more than one student at Alcuin College, you may have elected to
have two parents or guardians as voting members of the PSG. Each parent that is a
member of the PSG may only have one vote at the AGM, regardless of the number of
children enrolled at Alcuin College. Membership ceases when Alcuin College receives
notice of a student’s withdrawal, or a student is not re-enrolled.

All parents, regardless of whether they are a voting member of the PSG or not, are
welcome to attend PSG General Meetings. Note, however, that proxy votes will not be
accepted. A full list of PSG voting members will be available at the AGM when signing
in.



